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During the last week of August 2012 the whole team of the CLASDISA project met for 
the very first time. In addition to last year’s participants two more researchers from 
Thailand and Ethiopia were able to take part. Furthermore, two Junior Researchers 
(Tewodros Getachew and Judith t’Gilde) from the University of Vienna were present. 
All in all up to 17 members participated in a highly interesting and intensive workshop 
hosted by the University of Vienna.  
In the course of four days the research process that has taken place in every country 
was presented. Additionally, we discussed the state of the art of analyses of 
quantitative and qualitative data by presenting examples taken from the data. 
In particular, the contributions made by the Thai and Ethiopian colleagues gave new 
insights on some of the topics. It was interesting to reflect on the research process 
from different perspectives. Consequently, culture-sensitive issues were raised and 
will be integrated in the project for further consideration. Two experts, Judith 
Hollenweger and Lani Florian, provided their expertise in analyzing the research 
process and interim project results which was very enriching.  
 

 


